
From:
To: Abortion Bill
Subject: Strong objection to proposed abortion bill by Mr Rob Pyne of Cairns
Date: Thursday, 29 September 2016 5:29:42 PM

Dear Sirs / Madams

I strongly object to the proposed abortion bill by Mr Rob Pyne of Cairns.

We, as a society, need to protect our unborn babies and their mothers.

To allow abortion until birth is awful.  This bill must be rejected not only ethical grounds but compassion for
 unborn babies and their mothers.

Please do not support this bill. 
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